
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/29/2014 12:32:52 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov); javid.kahn@pge.com 

(javid.kahn@pge.com); peter.glaholm@lr.org (peter.glaholm@lr.org) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Thank you 

Michael 

You can't imagine how much we appreciate this note from you. 

You are kind to send it. 

Laura 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2014 10:05 AM 
To: javid.kahn@pge.com; peter.glaholm@lr.org; Doll, Laura 
Cc: SED-Risk Assessment & Enforcement 
Subject: Thank You 

Javid, Peter and Laura 

On behalf of the entire Risk Assessment team, I wanted to thank all of you for your time 
yesterday. I know that I came away with lots of informative information (and a whole new list 
of questions to be answered !) It is my sincere hope that yesterday's meeting marks the start of 
a longer dialogue on how PG&E continues to integrate asset management certification (and the 
culture change that goes along with it). 

Best 

Michael 

Michael Colvin 

SB GT&S 0266403 
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